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NOTICE OF INTENT TO CANCEL BID 
May 9, 2024 

RFQ Mills Park Community Center 
 

 

The Town of Cary is hereby cancelling the Request for Qualifications for Mills Park 
Community Center.  At this time, there is no information available on if/when this 
solicitation will be re-advertised. 

If you have questions or concerns, please contact Paul Kuhn, Capital Program Manager, 
at paul.kuhn@carync.gov. 
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